New London Green Party

Special Nominating Meeting
August 30, 2020 e Bates Woods Park

In attendance: Mirna Martinez, Bob Stuller, Ronna Stuller, Wasaka, Chloe Murphy,
Erycka Ortiz

Start time 3:30pm

Goals and strategies for this year’s campaign in the 39th Assembly District were
discussed; all agreed that it is a particularly important time to ensure that the
perspective of young people, especially those from marginalized communities, be
included in public discourse surrounding the election. Mirna and Ronna shared their
experiences running for this office in past years.

Mirna nominated Erycka, 2nd by Bob; approved unanimously. (YAY!)

Required documentation was completed, and initial plans made for announcing the
campaign.

End time: 4:20pm

Approved on January 3, 2021.



